### Boones Ferry Primary School



# Dragonflier

Issue 11 January 11, 2018



### Calendar

### January

- Jan. 15 NO SCHOOL -Martin Luther King Day
- Jan 17 Professional Growth Wednesday, Early release at 12:10 P.M.
- Jan 17 PSS Meeting in the Staff room 8:00 A.M.
- Jan. 18 Fourth grade field trip 8:30-1:45 A.M.
- Jan. 22 First week of winter enrichment classes
- Jan. 25 First grade field trip 8:30-11:30 A.M.

### February

- Feb. 2 Second grade music program 8:00-8:30 A.M.
- Feb. 5 PSS Ram Night Fundraiser 5:00-9:00 P.M.
- Feb. 7 Professional Growth Wednesday, Early release at 12:10 P.M.
- Feb. 7 PSS Meeting in the library 7:00-8:00 P.M.
- Feb. 9 First grade music program in the Fauna Gym 8:00-8:30 A.M.

Remember you can check the school calendar on our website www.bfps.wlwv.k12.or.us

Kindergarten Registration packets are available for the 2018-2019 school year.

Students must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2018.



### **Pre-school Registration**

2018-2019 Pre-school registration packets are now available in the office. Students must be three or four years old on or before September 1, 2018. Pre-school is a tuition-based, five day a week program. Two morning classes

will be offered from 8:00-11:00 A.M.



Those interested can stop by the school office and pick up a registration packet

Monday-Friday 7 A.M.- 3 P.M. Any questions, please call the school office at 503-673-7300.

### \*\*\*Save the Date\*\*\*

Mark your calendars for the 4th Annual WLWV Education Foundation "Night with the Portland Trail Blazers"

The game between the Portland Trail Blazers and the Detroit Pistons will be on March 17th at the Moda Center. Ticket sales will open the soon. Ticket availability will be limited so make sure to order early!

Please use this link to view the Oregon 2017-2018 Assessment Notice and Annual Opt-Out Form.

Don't forget to check out the district's Community Bulletin Board at:

### **EARLY BIRD PRICING - ORDER FORM**

# \*\*5th Graders Only - All K-4th Grade Students Order Online The Yearbook Committee is a volunteer committee. If you'd like to help, please contact Carly Carpenter, bfpsyearbook@gmail.com

All 5th grade families have (3) options to recognize their 5th grader as part of the yearbook. Our goal is that EACH 5TH GRADER either orders a yearbook or

receives it as a gifted donation because there is a <u>YEARBOOK SIGNING EVENT</u> as part of 5th grade celebration in June.

1.) YEARBOOK + SINGLE PHOTO SUBMISSION 5TH GRADE AD = \$20.00 - A low cost way for you to recognize your 5th grader. Submit a single high resolution photo (typically 250KB or higher).

\*\*NOTE: saved photos from social media will not work - some email programs reduce photo quality. Consider using Dropbox or a photo sharing site. Also email 10-12 WORDS (including 'Love, Mom' or 'Family') to bfpsyearbook@gmail.com. Order forms, words and photos are due on FRIDAY, MARCH 2ND! If you are concerned about your photo being high enough resolution, please plan to submit prior to that day. Includes the cost of a yearbook!

- 2.) YEARBOOK ORDER ONLY = \$18.00 The early bird rate to order a yearbook is <u>FRIDAY, MARCH</u> <u>2ND</u>. Once yearbooks come in June, a small number of books will be available on a first come, first serve basis for \$25 in the front office.
- **3.)** YEARBOOK + 5TH GRADE AD = \$40.00 \$80.00 Purchase a 1/4, 1/2 or FULL PAGE advertisement in the yearbook as you celebrate their 5th Grade Promotion! Includes the cost of (1) yearbook. You have the option to order additional yearbooks. To receive the discounted rate, you must submit and pay for order, as well as submit your completed ad or color/photo/text to bfpsyearbook@gmail.com. \*\*NOTE: saved photos from social media will not work some email programs reduce photo quality. Consider using Dropbox or a photo sharing site.

## ADVERTISEMENT DUE DATES Early Bird Orders <u>AND</u> Artwork due by Friday, March 2nd!

#### **Advertisement Submissions**

For submitting your own ad, sizes for ads are as follows. Ads will not be a full bleed on the page. Please do not try to design your own ad if you don't understand how to make it these sizes. You can put any number of words/photos in your ad, as long as the jpg that is submitted follow these size guidelines: All ads should be submitted in high resolution (300 dpi) **JPG** format.

1/4 Page: 3.69" wide x 5.125" tall | 1/2 Page: 7.375" wide x 5.125" tall | Full Page: 7.375" wide x 10.25" tall

### **Ad Creation by Yearbook Committee:**

\*The committee will accept photos and text only and create a simple ad for you. All elements need to be submitted in one email to bfpsyearbook@gmail.com

- Submit the text you would like to include on the advertisement Suggestions for word amount:
   1/4 Page Ads 15-20 words;
   1/2 Page ads 35-40 words;
   Full Page ads 55-60 words
- Photo submissions Suggestions for number of photos to submit:
   1/4 Page Ads 1-2 Photos; 1/2 Page ads 3-5 Photos; Full Page ads 8-10 Photos



# Boones Ferry Primary - 5th Grade Yearbook and Student Ad **EARLY BIRD Order Form**

All 5th grade families can recognize their 5th grader with a personal ad in the upcoming yearbook.

Please respond by **3/02/18** for the early bird rate with:

- Photo(s) as high resolution jpg or tiff files; files copied from social media are NOT print quality.
- · Ad Text or completed print ready file sent via email.
- This order form, completed delivered to office.
- · CHECK PAYABLE TO: Boones Ferry Primary PSS.

EMAIL PHOTOS, PRINT READY AD FILE, TEXT AND ANY OTHER INFORMATION IN ONE EMAIL TO:

bfpsyearbook@gmail.com

(digital files ONLY accepted, no paper copies)

ORDER INFORMATION: (PLEASE PRINT)	
Parent Name:	
Students Name(s):	
Grade/Teacher:	
Phone: Email A	Address:
5TH GRADE STUDENT AD INFORMATION: YOU MUST ORDER A YEARBOOK TO TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THESE OFFERS! DUE 3/02/18!!	
1. Yearbook + Single Photo Submission 5TH GRADE AD: Submit 1 high resolution photo, plus 10-12 words TOTAL for Ad:  1 Yearbook + \$2.00 Ad: \$20 2. 1 Yearbook ONLY: \$18 1 Additional Book: \$18 2 Additional Books: \$36	completed artwork@
Name/Teacher of student that additional yearbook is ordered for (if different than the 5th Grader listed above)	Help us ensure that EVERY 5th grader Donation Included receives a yearbook. Consider donating any amount to go towards yearbook scholarship funds:

### TOTAL:

AMOUNT \$ \_\_\_\_\_ included with order. Includes order above and donation. Checks only please ~ make checks payable to Boones Ferry Primary PSS

### **EARLY BIRD FORM DUE FRIDAY, MARCH 2ND!!**

For questions and to submit ads, contact Carly Carpenter, <a href="mailto:bfpsyearbook@gmail.com">bfpsyearbook@gmail.com</a>



# West Linn-Wilsonville Dual Language Information Night

We invite you to join us for an informational meeting to learn about the WLWV Dual Language Program that begins in kindergarten. The West Linn-Wilsonville School District offers a Spanish-English Dual Language program in two of its primary schools: Trillium Creek Primary School in West Linn and Lowrie Primary School in Wilsonville.

The WLWV Dual Language Program is a specially designed program where students have the opportunity to become bilingual and biliterate, reach high levels of achievement in all subject areas, and develop cultural understanding and appreciation. Our district model is a 50-50 model, which means that children spend half of their day learning in Spanish and half of their day learning in English. Enrollment in these classes is open each year in kindergarten to students from all West Linn-Wilsonville neighborhood schools. The district provides bus transportation to the Dual Language Program school.

Registration for the Dual Language Program occurs at the home school through the Kindergarten Registration paperwork. One of the forms includes a section where families can express interest in placing their child in the program. If there is more interest than space available, a lottery will take place on February 7th. To learn more about the program, a Dual Language Program Information Meeting is being held at Lowrie Primary School and Trillium Creek Primary School:

Lowrie Primary School - January 16<sup>th</sup> - 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. Trillium Creek Primary School - January 17<sup>th</sup> - 6:30-7:30 p.m.

The benefits of bilingualism and biliteracy for students' learning and future opportunities will be discussed at the meetings. Childcare will be available at each school.